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Congratulations to our December Star
Students of the Month, Alexa Obando and

Bryn Bocook. We are very proud of your hard
work in your Ballet/Tap & Pre-Jazz/Hip-Hop

classes. Keep it up!
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Star Students of the Month

WOW Ticket Winners
 Our WOW tickets winners from the Month of
November are McKenna Cooper & Nanali
Miranda. Congratulations! Your instructors

will present you with your gifts in class. 

Studio Closure: Winter Break
Roseville Academy of Dance will be closed

December 22nd - January 3rd for Winter Break.
Classes and regular office hours will resume on

Saturday, January 4th.

Each year we look forward to our RAD Families
helping us decorate our Winter Tree. It is one of
our favorite traditions to pull out our ornaments
year after year, and see the ornaments from our
students. If you wish you may include a picture
of your dancer, or your dancers name on the
ornaments. To participate, please bring an

ornament and place it anywhere on our tree.
We cannot wait to see all our newest additions
this year! Our tree will officially make it's debut

at the studio on Friday, December 6th. 
 

Help us Decorate our Winter Tree

2020 Annual Recital Information
Our 2020 Annual Recital information and
costumes specified for each class will be
released during Winter Showcase Week.

Recital time Is our favorite time of the year,
we hope you will join us on stage!
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For members of our RAD Dance Team

Tots & Tutu's

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is: Winter
Wonderland. Dancers will begin receiving their
coloring pages on Saturday, November 30th,

and performance/certificate week will take place
beginning Monday, December 16th - December

21st during Winter Showcase Week. As a
friendly reminder, friends/family are invited to

join us inside the classroom for the entire class
this month, and observe our Winter Showcase
performances. Don’t forget to invite your loved

ones, and to bring your cameras :)
 

Join us Monday, December 16th - Saturday
December 21st during your child’s regularly

scheduled class time, to observe class from the
inside, watch your child’s Winter Showcase

Routines, and enjoy a special treat in the lobby
after class. Although it is not required, we highly

encourage dancers to wear Winter/Holiday
themed attire and colors to class this week

(Santa Hats, Scarves, Sweaters, etc.) We are
looking forward to a wonderful Winter Showcase
Week. Please don’t forget to add these dates to
your calendar, and to invite your family/friends.
For questions, or more information, please see

the front desk. Reminder flyers with more
information will be handed out in classes

beginning in December. 

Join us on Saturday, January 25th from
1:30pm-2:45pm for our third Saturday Dance
Camp of 2019/2020 Dance Season. Saturday

dance camps take place every other month, for
dancers ages 3-8 years old, and costs $12.00

to participate. The theme for our January
Dance Camp will be Frozen II. Dancers will
make a Frozen inspired craft and learn a

routine to perform at the end of class. Sign up
today at the front desk, or by visiting the

register section of our website! 

Frozen II Dance Camp

Winter Showcase Week

THANKS TO ALL THE DANCERS THAT

PARTICIPATED IN THE DISNEYLAND

PARADE! YOU GUYS DID AN AWESOME

JOB!



Did you know that we do birthday parties?
Roseville Academy of Dance is the perfect

place to host your child's next party! It's
affordable, fun, and hassle free! We even do

the clean up! Choose from one of our
existing themes, or create your own! 2019

dates are filling up. Visit our website or ask a
staff member today for more details! We can't

wait to party with you.

Studio communication is key to your dancers
success at our studio. Please check the

following methods of communication when
possible:

“Weekly” Wednesday Emails – Sent out
on Wednesdays, sometimes weekly, by

email.
Monthly Newsletters – Posted on our

studio website, sent out by email on the first
Wednesday of each month, and posted on

our studio bulletin board.  
Studio Calendar – Posted on our studio

website.
Social Media Sites: Find us on Facebook.

Instagram, and Twitter. 
 

Studio CommunicationRAD Birthday Parties

Referral Discounts
Did you know that we offer Referral

Discounts? For every friend you
refer, you can receive $10.00 off

your next full month's tuition.
*Discount will be automatically

applied to your dancers account
after registration is complete.

Gi�t Certificates

Give the gift of dance this holiday season with a
studio gift certificate or private lesson voucher.

To pick up a gift certificate, or purchase a
private lesson with your favorite instructor,

please see the front desk.

http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html

